Notice of Electric Aggregation Program Options, Not a Bill.



October 13, 2025

(Customer Mailing Information)

RE: City of Aurora Electric Aggregation Program
ComEd Service Address: (Customer premise address)

Informational Notice Only: No Action Required

Dear Resident or Small Business Owner:

The City of Aurora (City) has extended its agreement with MC Squared Energy Services (mc²), a Chicago-based company, to continue managing the Electric Aggregation Program until December 2027.

The City's agreement with mc² allows for extensions, and there is no change in the approach to the price that you pay for electricity supply. You will continue to pay the same rate for electricity supply as the ComEd monthly published tariff rates. The extension period is effective December 2025 through the December 2027 ComEd meter read.

For details on ComEd's tariff rates, visit <u>plugin.illinois.gov</u>, the Illinois Commerce Commission's consumer information website. You also have the option to purchase electricity from other suppliers or ComEd. A complete list of suppliers is available at <u>plugin.illinois.gov</u>, and the Illinois Power Agency provides a free supplier list at <u>ipa.illinois.gov</u>.

You may cancel your participation at any time without penalties or early termination fees. For more information about the City's Electric Aggregation Program, please email <u>Aurora@mc2energyservices.com</u> or call 1-833-202-4048 (Monday – Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.). We encourage residents to contact mc² first with any inquiries before reaching out to City. Please be aware that solicitors offering to switch your electricity provider are NOT affiliated with City, mc², or ComEd.

Sincerely,

City of Aurora